
 

Trinity Primary held two of its first 
‘Meet & Greet sessions at the ending 
of last month. The idea behind these 
meetings was to encourage parents 
to become more involved in our 
schools community and to create an 
informal group where they can raise 
issues, be consulted on school policy 
and give their views, as well as come 
together to share their experiences 
and learn about current affairs and 
how they can further help their child. 
  
From the schools perspective we 
wanted to offer a forum where we 
could provide advice and give 
information for individual’s needs. 
We wanted a space and the time 
where we were able to offer 
strategies and our support not just 
from an academic view point, but 
also from a more holistic approach.  

Both sessions were an excellent way 
of meeting parents, sharing ideas 
and concerns and also planning for 
the future. The first meeting brought 
9 parents in total. Word of mouth 
brought a new cohort with numbers 
growing to 11. Obviously we would 
like the numbers to increase so 
please keep an eye/ear out or 
enquirer about dates and times of 
the next meeting.  
It was encouraging to see the 
interest of the parents and to also 
listen to their ideas and what they 
felt was important for them, their 
children and the school community.  
We look forward to seeing you and if 
you have any questions or 
suggestions please contact: 
Ashley Downes 
a.downes@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk 
Monica Griffiths 
m.griffiths@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk 
Shelley Simpson 
s.simpson@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk 
Anna Lewis 
a.lewis@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk  
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